
Congratulations 

Annie W in 4JB has been awarded a Highly Commended Certificate in the Junior category 

of the Rotary Club’s Wild Nature Photography Competition.  We look forward to seeing 

her wonderful pictures celebrated in the Cambridge Independent News on the 31st March 

and exhibited in the Grand Arcade later this year. 

Many congratulations to you Annie! 

 

 

 


